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TO: High Meadow Residents  
FROM: Management/Board of Directors  
DATE: November 7, 2024  
SUBJECT: Laundry Rooms Renovations

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Dear Residents,

We are pleased to announce that renovations will soon begin in the laundry 
rooms of Buildings 3, 8, and 12 at High Meadow. This project is part of our 
ongoing commitment to improving the quality of our facilities and enhancing 
your living experience.

Please note that the renovation process will involve the removal of the laundry 
machines. We kindly ask that you make alternative arrangements for your 
laundry needs during this time. The following laundry rooms will be available 
for your use: 

- Building 18, under 112cc
- Building 20, under 101cc
- Building 16, under 144c

Renovations are scheduled to begin on Wednesday, November 13, 2024, at 9 
AM and are expected to last approximately one week. We assure you that this 
temporary inconvenience is a necessary step towards providing better laundry 
facilities for everyone. Additionally, residents of Buildings 8 and 12 will not 
have access to the storage rooms during the renovation period.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to 
improve our community facilities. Your support is invaluable to us.  

Thank you,  
High Meadow Management/Board of Directors
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